## Veliz, Kim

From:

yeshuasgirl@centurytel.net

Sent:

Friday, November 23, 2018 7:08 PM

To:

City Recorder

Subject:

Aurora Airport Expansion

**Attachments:** 

Wilsonville City Recorder.docx

I have attached in letter in opposition to the expansion. Thank you for your consideration.

Carol M. Gibson

Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070 cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 23, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening at the Aurora Airport.

Due to health issues I am unable to attend the meeting please register my strong opposition for this runway lengthening. We have been prevented from speaking with one voice because the Intergovernmental Agreement deliberately excluded input of any group that might object to this expansion. We are asking for a new IGA and a new master plan that is actually based on input from those affected, not just people who don't care about us or our town, and stand to make a lot of money on this expansion.

Thank you.

Carol M. Gibson 14090 Cessna Street NE Aurora, OR 97002